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 Your Reference:   

 

07/02/2024 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Notification of the Works 
Bream Beach Water Main and Naval Parade Sewer Main Relocation 

 
Council wishes to inform you of the upcoming works associated with the relocation of 
the water-main in Bream Beach and sewer-main along Naval Parade, Erowal Bay.  
 
Project Overview: 

 Bream Beach Water Main: The water-main through Bream Beach is identified 
as a critical main (being the only water-main that supplies Wrights Beach), with 
the existing service becoming increasingly problematic due to its age, pipe type, 
and current location (underneath a caravan park). Shoalhaven Water intends to 
upgrade the water-main to a more secure location, to improve service and reduce 
risk of ongoing breakages.  

 Naval Parade Sewer Main: The current sewer main from Wrights Beach 
currently discharges into the existing sewer gravity main located along the St 
Georges Basin foreshore. The existing sewer main continues to be impacted from 
storm events and erosion within the Basin and has been identified in the 
associated Coastal Management Plan to be relocated to Naval Parade to reduce 
the risk of future discharges into St Georges Basin. 

Shoalhaven Water recognise that the nature of the works may impose some local impact 
in your area and will work with the contractor to keep these impacts to a 
minimum.  Council notes it is not expected that the nature of the works will interrupt any 
residential supply service.  

Residents living in proximity to your address, may experience a temporary increase in 
truck movements, noise generation and works in roads. All contractors and council staff 
will observe safe speed limits, implement appropriate traffic control management plans 
and limit works to approved acceptable hours of works.   
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It is anticipated that the duration of the work is estimated to occur across 12 months, 
with works onsite to commence in February 2024. 

 

Further information and regular updates regarding this project can be found via the QR 
code enclosed in this letter, or via the following website: 
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Major-Projects-
Works/Bream-Beach-Water-Main-and-Naval-Parade-Sewer-Main-Relocations 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we undertake these important 
infrastructure upgrades. We are committed to delivering these projects efficiently and 
with minimal disruption to the community. 

If you need further information about this matter, please contact Nadeen Saraya, 
Shoalhaven Water on 1300 293 111.  Please quote Council’s reference 75644E 
(D24/47679). 

Yours faithfully 

 
Nadeen Saraya – Project Manager 
Shoalhaven Water 
 


